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​​​​
September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to inform you of some staffing changes that began this week.  Ms. Patt made the difficult decision to resign from her position at Spencerport High School to pursue other professional opportunities.  We are happy for Ms. Patt and we wish her well.  She will be truly missed by all, especially the students.  Although I have only worked with Ms. Patt for a short time, it is clear that she is a highly skilled, dedicated, positive member of the staff.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all the support she has offered the students, staff, and families.

As of now, we have a retired math teacher who has graciously joined as a long-term substitute.  Mrs. Dawn Lunt joins us with over 30 years’ experience teaching upper-level math courses at the Rochester City School District.  Mrs. Lunt had the opportunity to shadow Ms. Patt last week to meet the students and familiarize herself with the curriculum.  She is excited to provide a seamless transition within the classroom.  Students currently enrolled in Statistical Reasoning will continue to earn dual credit through SUNY Brockport.  Students currently enrolled in Geometry X will continue to work towards preparing for the Geometry Regents in June.  If your student had Ms. Patt as a class advisor for the class of 2026, we are happy to report that Mrs. Baglio has taken over this position.  Class officers will meet daily during advisement in room 128 with Mrs. Baglio.  This change is reflected in their schedule on infinite campus.

We are hoping to appoint a new member to our existing staff team and are looking for someone who will bring the same high-quality experience as Ms. Patt to all our students.  We will keep you informed throughout the process.  If you have any concerns, please feel free to reach out at (585) 349-5221 or ischmidt@spencerportschools.org .  Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Ingel Schmidt 

Assistant Principal

Spencerport High School 


E.J. Wilson Building


2707 Spencerport Road


Spencerport, NY 14559





Phone: (585) 349-5200


Fax: (585) 349-5266
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